PHONE MU 2-7772 5 EZELL BUILDING

C. E. LONG

CONSULTING GEOLOGIST

MIDLAND, TEXAS

December 9, 1958

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

ATT.: NMr. A. L. Porter, Jr.
Secretary and Director

Re: Application for administrative
approval for Dual Completion,
Blankenship 0il Company No. 2
Pech-State well, Seca 32,
T-21-S, R-36-E, Lea Co., N. M.

Gentlemen:

The attached application is submitted as a replacement for and
to correct mistakes in my original application dated October 13,
1958. It conforms to the suggested changes set out in an October
16, 1958 letter from Mr. Z. J. Fischer to me.

With reference to the subject application I forward herewith the
following enclosures executed as directed on the application form:

1.) Original and one copy of the Conservation
Commission form titled "Application For Dual
Completion" 7-3-58.

2.) Two copies of appropriate diagrammatic sketch.
3.) Two copies of appropriate location plat.

4.) Evidence that all offset operators have been
furnished copies of application for dual com-
pletion.

5;) Two electrical logs of the subject proposed
dual completion well.

Accompanying this letter and the application for dual completion
is an application for approval of non-standard gas proration unit.

Please let me know if there is further action necessary on my
part before your ruling can be made on this application.

Very truly yours,

C. E. Long FOR: Blankenship
//cc: NN 0il Cons. Comm. 0il Company
Dist. Office
Hobbs, New Mexico

encls.



